I am very honored to be the recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans Scholarship. This scholarship is very meaningful to me because my grandpa, Ted Postula, fought in the Vietnam War. He came to my classroom and did a presentation on his experience in Vietnam which really opened the eyes of me and my classmates. My grandpa spent his time in Vietnam on a tank and was wounded in action and sent home. My grandpa's service and the service of all other veterans makes me very proud to receive this scholarship. 

I am committed to my goal of becoming an Occupational Therapist. Your scholarship will be an amazing help toward my tuition at SVSU.

Marlie Postula, granddaughter of Ted Postula, F trp, KIA dedication to Robert Lewis McGee Jr., A trp, 6/20/1968

